
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  June 22, 2023 

From: Sydnee Botham, CET, Engineering Technologist - Development 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment –July 7, 2023 – A/28/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/28/2023 – 1035 Monarch Meadows Dr application and offer 
the following comments: 

Comments 

• Engineering & Infrastructure Division does not support reduction of rear yard 
setback as drainage on the private lands can be adversely impacted and create 
flooding issues between neighboring properties.  

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
Sydnee Botham, CET, rcji 
Engineering Technologist – Development  


